S.N. CNOC NA MANACH
MINANE BRIDGE

CO. CORK
Tel. (021) 4887272

23/11/20

Dear Parents/Guardians,

NUT ALLERGY AWARENESS

Please note that we have a pupil at Knocknamanagh NS who has a NUT ALLERGY,
in particular, PISTACHIO NUTS, CASHEW NUTS & NUTS CONTAINED IN
PESTO SAUCE. We request that pupils avoid nuts and peanut butter at school.

The Board hopes to provide a safe environment for everyone and asks parents, staff,
pupils and school visitors for their co-operation. Because the consequences of a child
having an allergic reaction can be serious, the Board assumes that the whole school

community will assist in making the school as safe as is reasonably possible for each
child.

HEALTH ADVICE
There are pupils in the school who have underlying health conditions. Please advise the
school if a family member has chickenpox or the vomiting bug.

Yours falthfully,
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